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FTC's New Rule Usurps Florida's Public Policy on Noncompete 
Agreements
Day Pitney Litigation Partner Mark Romance authored the article "FTC's New Rule Usurps Florida's Public Policy on 
Noncompete Agreements," for the Daily Business Review. The article discusses how the new FTC "final rule" could 
potentially impact Florida businesses, if it goes into effect.

Read the full article here.
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https://www.law.com/dailybusinessreview/2024/05/14/ftcs-new-rule-usurps-floridas-public-policy-on-noncompete-agreements/

